
 

  

"College Admission: What Are Colleges Looking For In A Student?" 
is a community presentation to assist students and their families to 
understand the college admission process. This free presentation is 
suitable for high school students and their families. Younger students 
and their families are also welcome to attend.   
 

The Hawaii Association For College Admission Counseling is a non-profit organization of 
professionals working in the realm of college admissions, both on the secondary and post-
secondary levels. HACAC members are dedicated to helping students transition to post-
secondary opportunities through education, collaboration, and community building. 
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